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March 14, 2013

Chair Jeff Barker
House Committee on Judiciary

RE: HB 2403

Thank you for considering the Metal Recycling Industry’s position on HB 2403, which modifies
the manner in which scrap metal businesses may purchase metal for recycling purposes.

The Pacific NW Chapter of the Institute of Scrap Recycling Industries (ISRI) opposes HB 2403 as
introduced. However, with the adoption of the dash 3 amendments our concerns would be
eliminated.

If additional amendments are proposed or adopted, we will have to consider those individually
and reserve our right to oppose new requirements.

Sincerely,
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Peter S. Van Houten

Board Member
ISRI Pacific NorthWest Chapter

GM / VP Operations
Export Global Metals Inc.



